
Marine Corps League, Pikes Peak Detachment, P.O. Box 10536, Colorado Springs, CO 80932-1536, www.mclpikespeak.org 

Pikes Peak Detachment 
MARINE CORPS LEAGUE 

 

2018 Bob Smith Memorial Bowl-a-Thon Fundraiser 
21 October at 1300 

Brunswick Zone 
999 N. Circle Dr. 

Colorado Springs, CO 
 

Bowlers 
&  

Donations Needed 
 
 
 
 

For information about how you can participate, in this worthwhile event please contact: 

Marianne Smith at home 392-4456 or cell 719-432-9715 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name Address Phone # Pledge Amount 
Donated 

     

     
     

     

     

     

     
     

All proceeds go to the Pikes 
Peak Detachment to support 
Young Marines Detachments, 

Toys for Tots, Pikes Peak 
Detachment Marines Helping 
Marines Program, Care and 

Share and Christmas 
Unlimited. 

Pledges can be made for 
each pin knocked down and 

or a set donation can be 
given. 
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